No

Bass River, N.S. 6,0ctober,1946

Mr. T. H. Raddall Liverpool, N. S. Dear Mr. Raddall:

I am writing to find out if it would be at all possible for you to come to Truro to address the Colchester County Teachers' Conference on the morning of October 25th at 9:15 to 10:15. We would like you to speak on some topic connected with Nova Scotian history. About eight years ago I heard you give a talk to an Institute at Liverpool and again at the Brooklyn Brotherhood's Banquet when I used to teach at Brooklyn. I remember how much I enjoyed those talks and feel the teachers up this way would be helped by your coming.

Kindly let me know by return letter if you will be able to come. We will be able to pay your expenses to Truro and return. Hoping you will be able to come. I am

Yours sincerely,

President of Colchester County Teachers Conference